

Dear Friend,

Did you know that September is Library Card Sign Up Month? The library is in the state challenge to get the most library card sign ups/renewals and there's also a great prize for patrons! Encourage your friends to get or renew their library card in September.

Join us at our next meeting, September 16 at 4pm

Huge thank yous to all who contributed to Old Home Day this year: set up and clean up crews, pie bakers, pie and book sellers, raffle buyers and sellers, and organizers! You worked hard to make Old Home Day such a success to continue to support library programs. Congratulations to our two-time winner of the raffle, Daryl Thompson! Who will win next year?

Over 51 pies were made and they all went!





And congratulations to Children's librarian, J'Lillian Mello, for her third prize win with the library float "Lady of the Lake"!

Did you see the kids fishing for the books?



Eugene's Corner:



Eugene says "Graphic novels are real books!"

Here are some favorites:



A Celebration of Kindergarten!

Incoming kindergartners were excited to choose a new book to start their new adventure. And that includes having **their own** library card!

Coming up:

□Keep your eyes peeled for news of an upcoming social event for the Friends

□Remember to check the <u>library calendar</u> for September programming. As usual our library staff has wonderful things planned for you.

Click the button to see information about planned giving.



We hope to see you at our next meeting, September 16 at 4pm.

Gratefully,



~The Friends of the Gilford Public Library Board

Friends of the Gilford Public Library | 524-6042 | E-mail | Website

Gilford Public Library | 31 Potter Hill Rd. | Gilford, NH 03249 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!